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I oppose this bill. It contradicts establish Oregon Law governing Licensed 

Acupuncturists in this state. LAc's are required to undergo up to 3500 hours of 

training to practice. There is SO much more to Acupuncture than just "Inserting 

Needles". Physical Therapists are not qualified to do Acupuncture properly. 


